WRCC May 31st 2018 Club Meeting

Meeting called to order by Vice President Mathew Kelly at 7:00pm

Treasurers report: \$5,314.23. will deposit dues. Ed Scott's check from November never cleared the bank. It was agreed that officers will begin paying the annual dues.

Visitors: Daentha Nearhood

Old Business: Chapin mowers in need of service per Dave Wise. May 19th Runway repairs at Lake Afton.

New Business: Unofficial funfly scheduled June 2nd at Chapin was reschedule to June 3rd.

Safety: Afton – no report Chapin- no report

Scott Moore has issues with other people. Matt requested he return the Chapin shed keys unless he pays annual dues to WRCC.

Looking for a new safety officer at Afton

Auction: Committee meeting agreed to change the floor plan next year.

Post office box annual fee is \$140.00. Keys to be given to current officers.

Raffle: Discussion to include a "big Raffle" prize with tickets sold throughout the year.

Meeting adjourned at 8:20PM